
Overwhelming suppressed evidence exists that shows most, if not all, of the vaccinations being pushed 
for profit by Big Pharma are more harmful than the diseases they supposedly prevent. The efficacy of 
vaccines is dubious, and my two young sons will never receive any of them unless they are all proven to 
be safe. A medical degree is not required to understand that Aluminum, Formaldehyde, and Thiomersal 
have no place in the human body in ANY amount. HR 3063 would take away my RIGHT as a parent to 
decide what my own child is or is not injected with! This is nothing less than medical tyranny. If passed, 
HR 3063 will force my family to leave Oregon in favor of states that still support individual freedom. 
 
I am OUTRAGED that Oregon would consider such an egregious attack on my rights as a parent. Measels 
is a benign illness, no more threatening than the Flu. The fear and paranoia being generated at the 
behest of Big Pharma is disgusting. 
 
--  
  Josh & Tracy Voeller 
  joshandtracy@fastmail.com 
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